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24 December 2021 
 
 
 
Ms Sarah Kelly 
Principal Planner 
Department of Education 
Level 8, 259 George Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Kelly 

 
New High School in Bungendore (SSD-14394209) 

Request for additional information 
 
I refer to the State significant development (SSD) application for a New High School in Bungendore 
(SSD-14394209) and the Department’s correspondence dated 16 November 2021. 
 
The proposal was presented to the State Design Review Panel (SDRP) on 8 December 2021 (third 
review). You are requested to address the matters raised in the SDRP advice sheet dated 22 
December 2021 (attached). Please include the response to these matters as part of the 
Submissions Report. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Tahlia Alexander on (02) 9995 6022 or via email at 
tahlia.alexander@planning.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Tahlia Alexander 
A/Team Leader 
School Instructure Assessments 
 

Attached: SDRP Advice
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